
This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender
You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

     Report Suspicious     ‌

From: Charlie Mopps
To: KENNETH KRUTT
Cc: Kalee Shaberts; Mitchell Osburn; Rebecca Purvis
Subject: RE: Flood damages
Date: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 12:03:55 PM

Thank you sir. 
 
Very Respectfully, 
 
Charles “Charlie” Mopps, PMP
Program Manager/Assistant Public Works Director | Town of Longboat Key Public
Works
 
 
 

From: KENNETH KRUTT <kakrutt@msn.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 7:47 AM
To: Charlie Mopps <cmopps@longboatkey.org>
Subject: Re: Flood damages
 
I believe 3 feet Sent from my iPhone On May 14, 2024, at 7: 26 AM, Charlie Mopps <cmopps@ longboatkey. org> wrote: ﻿ Sir, this is the information we are looking for. Do you happen to know the Finish Floor elevation of your property? Very
ZjQcmQRYFpfptBannerStart

ZjQcmQRYFpfptBannerEnd

I believe 3 feet 
Sent from my iPhone

On May 14, 2024, at 7:26 AM, Charlie Mopps <cmopps@longboatkey.org> wrote:

﻿
Sir, this is the information we are looking for.  Do you happen to know the Finish Floor
elevation of your property?
 
Very Respectfully, 
 
Charles “Charlie” Mopps, PMP
Program Manager/Assistant Public Works Director | Town of Longboat
Key Public Works
 
 
 

From: KENNETH KRUTT <kakrutt@msn.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 5:08 PM
To: Charlie Mopps <cmopps@longboatkey.org>
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Subject: Flood damages
 
Note that our property at 624 Marbury Ln. experienced significant flood damage on two occasions in 2023. Hurricane Idalia resulted in water incursion approximately 6 inches deep with total damages approximately $150,000 August 2023. There was

Note that our property at 624 Marbury  Ln. experienced significant flood 
damage on two occasions in 2023.  Hurricane Idalia resulted in water incursion 
approximately 6 inches deep with total damages approximately $150,000 
August 2023.
There was interior flooding from no name storm December 17, 2023 resulting in 
approximately $120,000 worth of damage
Sent from my iPhone


